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March 8, 2006

Mayor Gary Becker

Members of the Common Council
730 Washington Avenue

Racine, WI. 53403

Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council:

it has been recommended by Professional Transit Management that the City of Racine scrap six old
buses, two purchased in 1976 and 4 purchased in 1988. These buses have far exceeded their useful
life and have not been used for any purpose in over a year.

In addition, they recommend that the spare parts that are associated with those buses which are
currently in our inventory also be sold in lots either to individuals looking for those parts or as scrap.

| request that this communication be referred to the Transit and Parking Commission for its review and
consideration.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Glasheen, P.E.

Transit Planner
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